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This site is not and does not want to be a periodical journalistic publication as it is updated
without any predefined periodicity at the discretion of the Georgofili Academy. It cannot
therefore be regarded as an editorial product under Law No. 62 of 7 March 2001.

The photos are taken almost entirely from the Photographic and the Historical Archives of
the Georgofili Academy; however, if any interested party can claim copyright, the academy
may be contacted at the following email address: world@georgofili.info to request the
removal or insertion of proper credits. The content is free and prepared with the greatest care.
The responsibility for the content lies with the authors. We accept no responsibility, direct
and indirect, that may result from the use of the information published on this site and on
linked sites.



